
 

 
Dear Students, Dear Colleagues, 
 
since the end of August international students and italian students from other regions, 
thanks to our scholarships for the right to study, have started to move into our residences 
and to date 450 of them have already occupied their accommodation. 
 
From tomorrow we will welcome the freshmen with information desks and everyone can 
download our app Discover Politecnico. 
Also this week is starting the welcome week for 2100 international students who have 
decided to study at the Politecnico and 780 exchange students who will come to the 
university this semester. 
Take a look around and you’ll see them walking in the campuses together with our many 
volunteer students with orange flags who guide them on dedicated campus tours. 
 
This year their presence at the Politecnico fills us even more with joy because, despite the 
difficulties, they were able to get to the campus they wished for attending. We try every 
day to make it more welcoming with new dining spaces, new sports initiatives such as 
Polimirundays and cultural ones.  
We welcome you all. 
 
For reports on the management and organization of activities please write to the following 
address: monitoraggio@polimi.it  
 
Best regards 
 
Ferruccio Resta 
Rector of Politecnico di Milano 


